A

THE INSURANCE COMMISSION
OF THE BAHAMAS

PUBLIC NOTICE

No. 10 of 2013 30" September, 2013

This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (“the
Commission”) pursuant to sections 128(b) and (c) and 229 of the Insurance
Act, Ch. 347 (2009 Consolidated Statute Laws).

The general public is hereby notified that the following company has requested
that its registration as an insurance sub-agent be cancelled:

Alpha Insurance Agency Limited

In this regard, the Commission has granted the company’s request to cancel the
registration and therefore, the company is no longer permitted to carry on
insurance business in The Bahamas as an insurance intermediary.

The general public is further notified that the sub-agency agreements for the
following individuals have been terminated and therefore their registration as
insurance subagents has been cancelled:

John William Hanna
Anthony Alden McKinney

Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance,
in writing, at P.O. Box N-4844, Nassau, Bahamas or delivered to the Insurance
Commission, 3™ Floor, Charlotte House, Charlotte & Shirley Streets, Nassau,
Bahamas. The Commission may also be contacted via email at info@icb.gov.bs

Signed
Michele C. E. Fields
Superintendent of Insurance



